
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELED – COVID-19 
 

AGENDA FOR LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 
 
MEETING NOTICE   
      
No meeting scheduled for APRIL 2020 due to COVID-19.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE:  It is possible that a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may be in 
attendance at the above-stated meeting to gather information.  No action will be taken by any governmental body at 
the above-stated meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to above in this notice. 
Please note that, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals 
through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information or to request this service, contact JoAnn Cram, 
City Clerk, at 819 Superior Avenue, Tomah, WI 54660. 


